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Hi Choir Families

These instructions are selected directly from my concert handbook.
They are relevant and you need to be familiar with them.


· All students to wear their school uniform to the rehearsal (including Concert #5 on Saturday morning). 

· No Metro kids with bags other than clear snaplock at AEC rehearsal!

· All students to wear closed in shoes at all times at the AEC 

· Tshirts need to be sighted by the Choir Teacher prior to concert day.

· No mobile phones to be taken to AEC by choir members.

· No drinks on stage.  

· Choirs assemble at their designated numbered spot. Western verandah (Rows 1-6) – enter via Gate 3 (Manton St) WE ARE ROW 3.


Leaving The Hold after the performance: 
THIS WILL BE A SLOW PROCESS (PLEASE LET STUDENTS AND PARENTS KNOW THIS). 
No choir will be dismissed until their Choir / Support teacher is present. 
Teachers must ensure they have all students. 
One row at a time will be released – alternating between western verandah and Revelations church. 
There may be a minute or two between choir rows. 
Where possible those who have the furthest to travel will be released first. 

Student dismissal: 
Inform parents of approximate dismissal time and dismissal location – they do not have to rush. 

1 adult only can collect choir students from the arrival/dismissal spot. 
They must have the correct Choir Parent Pass. 
Duty of Care: 
Mark every student from your Choir Roll as you hand them over to their adult. Be vigilant.



THERE MAY BE FURTHER UPDATES DURING THE WEEK

I WILL AIM TO PUT THEM ON THE BLOG TOO.

See you on Saturday
Robyn Videon
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